
 

 

 

 

 

Date:  September 28, 2021 

 

To: Members of the Major Projects and Smart Government Committee                  202102847 

From: Paula Boggs Muething, City Manager 

Subject: Presentation – City Response to Bus Route Changes for Schools 

 

Attached is the presentation for the City Responses to Bus Route Changes for Schools for the 

Major Projects and Smart Government Committee. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: John S. Brazina, Director 

 Department of Transportation and Engineering 


